BRICKS FOR
LIFE

Inspired by one man'’s faith filled
request, the development project
Bricks for Life has created incredible
foundational services for the people
and community of Northern Ethiopia
— from grain mills, water tanks,
irrigation, feminine hygiene access
and even a soap making business.

Proceeds from the 2023 Lenten
Appeal will go towards:

e The purchase of seed and
fertiliser to be planted in time for
the growing season

e The construction and
maintenance of irrigation canals
to bring water to remote village
locations

$1IS5K GOAL

Learn more about Bricks for Life:
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